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!

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission !h,
"[,

Region III !

799. Roosevelt Road 1

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 )

L Attn: Dr. Bruce S. Mallett, Chief o j

Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards !
Branch ;

i

Subj: Docket Nos. 030-04951, 030-04971 )
License Nos. 22-00057-06, 22-00057-32G i

Dear Dr. Mallett: |

.This is in response to your-request for a comprehensive !
!report as discussed in our telephone conversation of

September 22, 1989 and your follow-up letter of September
28, 1989. j

|
,

The information requested in items 1 through 5 of the J

outline enclosed with the letter can be provided to you in a
comprehensive report. Putting it in the format of the
outline necessitates the consolidation of three independent
data bases which, for the most part, will require a manual
effort. While doing that, we believe it would be prudent to ,

verify the' records in each data base by comparing them to '

the original documents from which they were obtained. That,
too, will require a manual effort.

'

We expect the work to be completed by December 1, 1989 at

H which time a report will be available to you. If we

|
encounter unforeseen difficulty in verifying the records and

|- combining the data bases we will advise you accordingly.

|: The report will also respond to items 6 and 7 in your
|- c,utline.

|
Sinc y,

.

[ Robert G. Wissink, Chairman !

Isotope committee
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